
Commonly Asked Questions:
How are these different than our pictures from picture day?
Graduation photos are featured in the VMS Crossroads Yearbook! ALL
students will take a graduation photo. This is different than your student
ID photo.
Do I have to buy the graduation photos? You did NOT NEED TO BUY
graduation photos in order to be featured in the yearbook.
I want to buy the graduation photos. What do I do? Bring the
graduation photo form you received from your homeroom teacher and
your money to school on the 22nd. You will give your form and payment
to the photographer.
What should I wear? All students will be given a graduation gown to
wear for photos. It is recommended that students wear a dress shirt and
tie, a neutral colored shirt, or a wide neck/v-neck t-shirt.
What if I am absent the day of graduation photos? Make ups will take
place on Monday, January 22nd.

8TH GRADE
Graduation Photos

Friday, November 22nd (Day 3)
During Social Studies Classes

In the Mini Gym

Contact Mrs. Podwats (podwats@voorhees.k12.nj.us) or 
Ms. Lewis (lewisr@voorhees.k12.nj.us) with any questions.

Interested in buying a yearbook? Scan the QR code or find 
us on the Voorhees Middle School website!


